
 

 
 

 

 
Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2701 

Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attn: Ms. K. Walli 

 Board Secretary 

 

October 5, 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli 

 

Re: EB-2016-0059 

 

Please be advised that Burlington Hydro Inc. will amend the above named application to seek 

authorization to charge rate riders that will dispose of its Lost Revenue Adjustment Mechanism 

– Variance Account balance. The amendments will be filed forthwith. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions in this matter. 

 

 

Original signed by 

 

K. Farmer 

Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

 

cc. Mr. J. Saunders, Vice President, Regulatory Compliance and Asset Management 
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